
 

 
 

KEY PENINSULA METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT 
D.b.a. KEY PEN PARKS 

Board Meeting  
 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING -- NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
FOR MARCH 13, 2023 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  the Regular Board of Park Commissioners meeting of 
March 13, 2023 at 7:00 PM has been cancelled due to staff illness.  
 
Please check the district website for a notice of Special Meeting due to this cancellation later this 
month.  

 
This notice provides the 24-hour notice as required by the State Open Public Meeting Act. If you 
have any questions, please contact the Executive Director at tracey@keypenparks.com.  
 
 
/s/ Tracey Perkosky 
Tracey Perkosky 
Executive Director 
 
Dated: March 9, 2023 
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